
From: Gisela Roux  
Date: May 16, 2023 at 8:29:19 AM EDT 
To: Niall Lobley  
Subject: Gisela Roux -support Kilsyth turf arena 

To whom it may concern.  
 
As parent of elementary and high school children, there is not even a doubt in my mind that a year 
round tirf facility in or around Owen Sound will be very very beneficial and used year round. If this turf 
facility can be multi used sport facility.  Even basketball , lacrosse teams and pickle-ball.  This way it will 
be a facility that can be multi generational and keep our community engaged and active.  
I truly think we need something like this.  
The YMCA has specific programs, but a year round sport facility will fill in the gaps what  the existing 
facilities don’t offer.  
 
Regards 
Gisela Roux 


